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Being a Parent Governor
WE ARE LOOKING FOR PARENTS / CARERS TO VOLUNTEER

to become School Governors for Stormont House

During the 2024 summer term, we advertised for our vacant parent governor role. Thank you to the parents/carers who showed an
interest at that time. I have recently joined Stormont House as the new Interim Business Manager, and as we welcomed new pupils
at the start of the autumn term, we have had new parents/carers join us. I would like to open this opportunity to all Stormont House

parents/carers. 

We are currently looking for a dedicated parent/carer to become one of two Parent Governors on our Governing Body. Governors
come from a wide range of different backgrounds, and need a variety of transferable skills and experience, whilst all sharing one

common interest - ensuring the best possible education for the children in our school. We value energy, enthusiasm and
commitment to the role and would be delighted to hear from those who are interested.

If you would like to find out more about becoming a Parent/Carer Governor at Stormont House, some of our Governors will be
available for an online question and answer session on Wednesday 9 October 2024 at 4pm. Please contact the school office for

more details if you would like to join the Q&A .

Please find here a link with more details on what it means to be a parent governor.

Kind regards 
Missy Brissett

Interim Business Manager

https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Parent-Carer-Governor-flyer.pdf

